
EFHC report of June 13, 2007 
 
 
EFHC met Wednesday, June 13th at 7pm. All members were present. Our 
discussion revolved around the mission statement for the new township 
website. A corrected and revised version has now been sent electronically to 
board members for final approval before submission to township webmaster 
for posting on the website.  
 
We then worked on plans for the July 12 Town Tours and Village Walks in 
Mortonville. Jane Dorchester's synopsis of the History of Mortonville from 
the Mortonville Pennsylvania Historic Resource Survey Form was 
distributed.  Some members will attend the June 14th Kennett Square and 
21st Marlborough Village tours to get ideas on how they are done. It was 
decided to get together at Rick Rasmussen's Wheelwright Shop on Monday 
June 25 at 7pm to run through the tour route and collaborate on research 
notes. Volunteers interested in participating on the 12th were encouraged to 
attend. 
 
Details of suggestions included having docents stationed at certain structures 
to give their history and well as displaying memorabilia in the Wheelwright 
shop at the start of the tour. We would have a storyteller at the dam to weave 
tales of Mortonville colorful history. 
 
We also discussed the desire for a trifold brochure guide to be created of the 
village for the tour.  
 
Respectfully submitted  
Paula Coyne, Chair 


